Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 19th November 2024

· Presentation given to the new board by Tommy O’Mahony, on DEIS and its importance to the school.
· Introduction to FSSU webinar completed by the Board.
· Minutes of last meeting accepted
· Letter received from CEIST recognising and commending initiatives taking place in the school.
· Building work is continuing.
· A grant of £2,500 has been secured from the E.S.D.  for funding for an outdoor classroom.
· Our 6th years recently had a very successful trip to SETU and WCFE for their open days.
· Two of our students have won prizes in the local Credit Union awards.
· Two school teams have made it to semifinals and finals in basketball. Best of luck is wished to all.
· Our Anti-bullying and Child Safeguarding policies are up for review once the new government initiative “Be Cinealta” is in situ.
· The Board extended their thanks to our students and teachers for their continued hard work.
· Schedule for Board of Management meetings was agreed, with the next meeting taking place on 14th January 2025.                                                                                                                                               
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